
From: Sara Hawley  
Sent: 01 December 2022 09:52 
To: Sam FitzPatrick  
Subject: 12 and 13 Primrose Hill Studios 2022/3964/P 
 
Dear Mr FitzPatrick 
 
As a Camden resident who has previously lived on Egbert Street and Edis Street 
in Primrose Hill for many years, I am writing to support planning application 
2022/3694/P. The proposed scheme provides much needed restoration of the 
Studio buildings which are in very poor repair. It increases the garden area and 
also offers a more sensitive presence on Kingstown Street than the currently 
approved scheme. This proposal will enhance the conservation area through 
the evident care and consideration of its design. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Sara Hawley 
72 Patshull Road 
LONDON NW5 2LD 
 
 
 


